
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 29, 2013 

 

Ms. Lou Ann Speulda-Drews 

Historian/Historical Archaeologist  

Fish and Wildlife Service 

Nevada Fish and Wildlife Office 

1340 Financial Blvd., Suite 234 

Reno, NV  89502 

 

Ref: Proposed South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project at Eden Landing Ecological Reserve 

 Don Edwards San Francisco Bay National Wildlife Refuge 

 Alameda and Santa Clara Counties, California  

            

Dear Ms. Speulda-Drews: 

 

On January 23, 2013, the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation (ACHP) received the Memorandum 

of Agreement (MOA) for the above referenced project. In accordance with Section 800.6(b)(1)(iv) of the 

ACHP’s regulations, the ACHP acknowledges receipt of the MOA. The filing of the MOA, and execution 

of its terms, completes the requirements of Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and the 

ACHP’s regulations.  

 

We appreciate you providing us with a copy of this MOA and will retain it for inclusion in our records 

regarding this project. Should you have any questions or require additional assistance, please contact John 

Eddins at (202) 606-8553, or via email at jeddins@achp.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Raymond V. Wallace 

Historic Preservation Technician 

Office of Federal Agency Programs 


